
Smoking and Vaping policy   
Providers must ensure that children are in a smoke free environment,                       

We recognise that many people in our society smoke. We are aware that smoking and vaping is 
an activity disapproved of by many parents and to which they do not wish their child to be 
exposed. 

All staff and volunteers are made aware at their initial interview that it is against the law to 
smoke or vape within the nursery (and any other working environment). Therefore smoking 
and vaping are not permitted in any area within the nursery or its grounds. Smoking amd 
vapingare not permitted whilst staff and volunteers are on nursery outings with the children. 
All staff and volunteers are required to sign to say they agree to abide by this policy.

We have a ‘No Smoking and vaping’ sign displayed on the main entrance gate so that all 
visitors are aware that they are not permitted to smoke or vape on the premises. We also have 
this information in our school brochure, which parents are given upon their initial induction. 

This policy was adopted by the managers and staff, and updated on 3rd October 2023
Signed on behalf of Busy Bees Nursery School

“Our setting is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children, young people and adults at all times and expects everybody 

working within this setting to share this commitment”.




